
From: Michael Sheehan <Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:10 AM 
To: Fuller, Sarah <Sarah.F.Fuller@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Tyler Culbertson <Tyler.Culbertson@libertyutilities.com>; Robert Garcia 
<Robert.Garcia@libertyutilities.com> 
Subject: Puc 1600 rules 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Attached are Liberty’s comments to the proposed changes to the Puc 1600 rules that attempt to 
implement the issues discussed at the public comment hearing.  I tried to make all our insertions in red; 
the proposed deletions will appear in track changes. 
 
We would be glad to have a follow-up meeting with Commission staff if so desired. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Michael Sheehan | Liberty (New Hampshire) | Director, Legal Services 
603-425-8085 | Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 
116 North Main Street, Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
 
This message and any attachments contain confidential information and are solely for the intended 
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, review, disclosure, forwarding, 
distribution, copying or reliance on the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. Please notify the 
sender immediately by email if you have received this message in error and delete this message 
immediately from your system. 
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